
Salisbury City Council - Written Update: 
 

• Council busy considering its programme and budget for next year – 
with an emphasis on improving the turnout to the City,  opening the 
new cemetery in 2018 and continuing to invest in our parks and 
public facilities including toilets 

• Successful Charter Fair held, plus Carnival and now looking forward to 
the Switching ON of the Christmas Lights – this continues to be a 
major event in the Salisbury calendar attracting in excess of 10,000 
visitors to the Market Place 

• Neighbourhood Planning will begin in earnest later this month or 
early Dec when an open public meeting will be held to briefing the 
process of developing a Neighbourhood Plan – please keep an eye on 
our website for details 

• Reg Williams has retired from the City Council after over 35 plus 
years in public service – we wish him the very best  for the 
future.  Annie Child has been appointed as the Interim Clerk 

 


